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November News – Année 1A 
 

 

 

We have had a wonderful first two months with our students and we can already hear some of them 

using the French that we use in class, which is very exciting.  Our students have fallen into the routines 

very well and are a pleasure to teach. 

 

Un petit rappel / Gentle Reminders 

 

1. As we are now moving into our third month of school, we recommend that you create a new 

cup bag for your child, if you haven’t already done so.  Over the year, if you require more 

labels, please let us know. 

 

2. Please be sure to wash out your child’s cup and bag after each class. 

 

3. Preschool is closed November 12 - 16. 

 

4. Your kindest compliment to the preschool is to remind your friends of our Open House on 

Wednesday, November 21st, 6:00 – 7:30pm! 

 

Ce qu'on apprend / What we're learning  

 

This month we are learning about transportation (le transport).  The colour of the month is purple.  

Remember that you can help yourself to our fun alphabet pages (on our preschool bulletin board) in 

order to work with your child at home to supplement classroom learning, should you wish.    Below is 

some of the vocabulary that we will be learning throughout the month.   

 

Le mois de novembre (the month of November): 

Le thème:  le transport 

(transportation) 

 

 Un avion (airplane) 

 Un train (train) 

 Un bateau (boat) 

 Un autobus (bus) 

 Une voiture (car) 

 Une bicyclette (bicycle) 

La couleur:  violet (purple) 

 

 Colour a picture only 

using violet. 

 Can you see anything 

outside that is violet? 

 What is violet at your 

house? 

 

L’alphabet:  A, I, T 

 

 Are any of these letters in 

your name? 

 Can you write these 

letters? 

 Look for these letters 

when you’re out with 

your family.
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Rappel pour le Concert de Noël / Christmas Concert Reminder 

 

Don’t forget that our Christmas concert will be held on Wednesday, December 19th, at 6:30pm, in 

Campbelltown gym (271 Conifer Street) and NOT at Sherwood Heights School. More information 

regarding the concert will be announced in our December newsletter. 

 

 

In addition to this newsletter, you have also been emailed the calendar for November (a hard copy 

will be sent home too).  Please note your child's Show-and-Tell day as well as your snack/drink day 

(and the required food group).   

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.  Merci! 
 

 

 

 

Madame Kathryn and Madame Hayley 

 

 

 

 


